
 

 

Postal address: 
Via East Midlands Ltd. 
Environmental Management & Design 
Bilsthorpe Depot 
Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Bilsthorpe 
Nottinghamshire     
NG22 8ST 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
CHURCH STREET, EASTWOOD - TRAFFIC CALMING 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 
Via East Midlands, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is consulting on installing 
traffic calming features on Church Street, Eastwood, between Midland Road and Brookhill Leys 
Road.  
 
The background to the scheme is that a number of people have been injured in road traffic collisions 
on Church Street. We noted that in a four year study period, between 2014 and 2017, there were six 
road injury accidents. 
 
As a result we are proposing to install five road humps, specifically four sinusoidal profile road humps 
and a flat top road hump. 
 
As required under Section 90A - 90I of the Highways Act 1980, please find enclosed a copy of the 
Notice and plan with details of the location of the proposed road humps. 
 
If you have any comments or objections on the proposed road humps then please contact us in 
writing using either the postal or e-mail address below. If your comments are in the form of an 
objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the County 
Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on these proposals should reach me 
by 27th August 2019. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Dave Collins 
Principal Project Engineer 
Tel: 0115 9774460 
 
Email: TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

   

Your ref:  
My ref: HW30040 

Date: 26th July 2019 
  


